/ | turismo de

feira albufeira

Dear Mrs.
Undine Fischer

MY COMPANY
Stirnstr. 3a
99885 Wdlfis / Thiringen

Sua referéncia Sua comunicacéo de Nossa referéncia DATA

30/05/2016

ASSUNTO: Albufeira Roadshow - Frankfurt, Duisseldorf and Hamburg | 24™ — 26" May 2016

Dear Mrs. Undine Fischer,

On behalf of the Albufeira Promotion Bureau | would like to express my
gratitude for the excellent preparation and organization of our Roadshow
with three workshops: Frankfurt, Dusseldorf and Hamburg, and where we
had the opportunity to promote Albufeira and the Algarve as a tourist
destination.

Coordination of the various partners and events has been implemented with
the maximum criteria and the reactions of our guests were positive.

We would appreciate being able to use your services again at our events in
the next future.

Sincerely,

Albufeira Promotion Bureau

Luis Pereira
General Manager

apal@

albufeira promotion bureau



